
Mrs Livesey took a handful of children to
Read bookshop in Holmfirth as part of
our World Book Day celebrations. They
used their tokens to get a new book,
had a few stories and even took 
their shoes off and got comfy! 
A huge thank you to the staff 
at Read for letting us visit. 

Wishing all those celebrating in our
community a very happy and peaceful
Ramadan.

Thank you to the families that supported the Easter Bingo
event on Monday - whilst there were only a few, you were
all lovely and competitive and we had a great time. It
worries me that we are getting less and less support for our
FONs events and seven staff gave up their time to help at
the event on Monday after a busy day at work - I wonder -
how can we encourage more of our community to support
our little school, especially in these challenge times in
education on budget and capacity levels? If you have any
suggestions - please email the office.
Enjoy the rest of the news.
Mrs Barker 

Happy Easter

NEWSLETTER
Wednesday 20th March 2024

As we approach the Easter 
break, I’ m delighted to 
share that the Together Learning Trust
has welcomed Castle Hill School to the
family. Castle Hill is a local school
located in Newsome that meets the
needs of students with complex
educational needs from the ages of 3
to 19. I will be visiting the school in the
new term and look forward to seeing
how we can work together in the
future.

Welcome Castle Hill

A huge thank you to everyone who got
involved by dressing up and baking.
We had a wonderful day which started
with a whole school story from our
CEO, David Lord. Millie in Class 6 
won the baking competition. We 
made a staggering £189 in the 
bake sale after school - thank you 
so much if you baked, bought or 
did both! 

World Book Day

Ramadan

Read Bookshop



Friday 22nd March - Bunny Hop -

sponsor forms have now gone out

Friday 22nd March - Break up for

Easter
Monday 8th April - back to school

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday

Monday (school closed)

Wednesday 8th May - Open House

Event
Tuesday 21st May - Tempest class

photos
Thursday 23rd May - Summer Disco

Year 1 and 2

Friday 24th May - Last day of half

term

Keep in touch

Dates for
your diary

For more news, check out our website and social media.

www.nethertonian.co.uk

Have you sorted out
your sponsors yet?
Have you brought
back your money

and rorm?

http://www.nethertonian.co.uk/

